
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: 04/21/2020 

 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor 

 

TO: District Technical Center Directors 

 District CTE Directors 

 District Adult Education Directors 

 

Via: Henry.Mack@fldoe.org  

  

SUBJECT: CTE-AGE Update 

 
 

Attached is the copy of the PowerPoint from yesterday's CTE and Adult Education update 

call.  If you were unable to participate, a recording of the webinar is available at the following 

link: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/9213847373999190796 

 Thanks again for all you are doing in service for Florida's students.  As always, if you have 

questions or concerns, please let us know. 

Regards, 

Henry 

 

Henry Mack 

Chancellor  

Division of Career and Adult Education 
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